Montgomery Main Street Project

The City of Calgary has developed a streetscape master plan for
Montgomery along Bowness Road NW. These improvements
compliment land use changes along Bowness Road NW that
were approved in 2017, and construction will start this summer.
Some of the significant design improvements to the street
include:

- Creating a family-friendly, safe street that focuses on the
needs of your community

- Providing a balance of transportation options, including
pedestrian and cyclist improvements

« Reconstructing the roadway, sidewalks, and building
a new pathway

- Better access to pubilic transit, local parks, river pathways
and other amenities that make Montgomery a great
community

calgary.ca/montgomerymainstreet



@ AL Montgomery Main Street Project

When construction starts this summer, we will maintain
vehicle traffic on Bowness Road. There will be times when
one direction of traffic will need to be detoured around the
construction area.

Construction will take two seasons, and crews will be
working in sections so not all of Bowness Road will be
under construction at the same time. We will work with
stakeholders, businesses, and the community to minimize
the impact of construction as much as possible.

To stay up-to-date on the construction
schedule, receive updates when
construction starts, and sign-up for
newsletter updates, visit:

calgary.ca/montgomerymainstreet

Reach out to the project team at:

mainstreetsconstruction@calgary.ca

calgary.ca/montgomerymainstreet



